
 

 

 
 
National Power Corporation Completes ITAR Registration  

 

(CHICAGO, IL) June 30, 2020 – National Power Corporation, a leading custom battery pack producer, 
is pleased to announce it has completed registration with the U.S. Directorate of Defense Trade Controls 
(DDTC) for compliance in International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR). ITAR regulates the 
manufacture, export and transfer of defense-related articles, information and services under the direct 
oversight of the U.S. Department of State. This registration documents National Power Corporation’s 
dedication to the regulations controlling the export and import of articles and services related to defense 
and aerospace. 

“ITAR registration is a critical milestone in our efforts to expand our customer base. With our 
significant technical and manufacturing expertise in the rechargeable battery industry, ITAR registration 
now positions us to fully support the defense and aerospace markets.”, said Ira Alport, President. 
“We’ve invested significant time and resources working toward the registration. We’re truly looking 
forward to supporting future ITAR customers.” 

 

For more information on National Power Corporation’s products and services, please visit 
NationalPower.com. 

 

 
 
 
 
About National Power Corporation 
 
Since 1981, National Power Corporation has devoted its resources to being a leader in battery pack 
design and assembly expertise. They are a leading custom battery pack assembler servicing the needs of 
a Global OEM market. National Power's team applies the proven technology and innovative engineering 
to the design, assembly and testing of custom battery packs and is proud to support the portable power 
requirements for a diverse customer base including some of the most recognized companies in the 
world. 


